
G-CAT Board Meeting  3/17/2014 

 

In attendance: 

 Loren Janulewicz 

 Larry Ransford 

 John Hartnett 

Irene Young 

 

 

Discussion: 

  

� February minutes approved. 

 

� In spite of bad weather we are ahead of last year.   

 

� Missed the window to transplant trees so will have to wait until next winter when 

ground is frozen and sap is down.  Will remove tree stumps soon. 

 

�  Larry had made a packet for outside tournament to be used when trying to book. 

 

� Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


